
We had an amazing week last week celebrating Naidoc Week at The Willows.  

NAIDOC Week 

Last week’s classes used the Yarning Circle connect to 2022 

theme, Get Up! Stand Up! Show Up! 

The students from 5 AND and 1 TRO celebrated NAIDOC 

Week together by meeting at the school's Yarning Circle. The 

Year 1 students learnt the protocols and how we use this 

space respectfully from the Year 5 students. They came 

together positively to connect and share stories in a circle of 

trust.  

 

NAIDOC Artwork competition – Remember that our art competition is still going, student’s need 

to design a piece of artwork that connects to the theme and 

represents getting up, standing up, and showing up. 

The winner’s artwork will be painted on the next panel on the 

wall of the Knowledge Centre, near the Yarning Circle. 

Students artwork needs to include indigenous symbols and 

techniques to help tell the story. You might like to look at the 

panels outside the library for inspiration. 

Due: Wednesday Week 4, Term 3. Hand in to Mrs Nosworthy in S Pod. 

Size: A4 Poster 

5/6 EVA practised some indigenous techniques and symbols that were represented in the story 
books read. They looked at famous indigenous artists and created their own dot paintings with a 
foot to represent standing up. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Positive Behaviour for Learning News 

 



 

NAIDOC Week – Last Friday students wore an indigenous shirt to school. Below are some very 
proud Willows student’s celebrating the end of our NAIDOC Week. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PBL Fortnightly Focus 

The fortnight we will continue 

with the focus ‘Get Up! Stand 

Up! Show Up!'  

This week we continued to brainstorm ways that 

students can embody the theme both at school and 

home. Student’s focussed on the resilience needed to 

achieve this. 

 


